
“Prepared for the Worst, Providing the Best” 
 

Gary A. Gresham, Fire Chief 

 
 
May 21st, 2019 
 
John F. Hansley 
Deputy County Administrator 
Department of General Services 
County of Greenville 
301 University Ridge, Suite 2400 
Greenville, SC 29601 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hansley, 
 
On behalf of Tigerville Fire Department, the Board of Commissioners is writing to request that 
Greenville County Council adopt a resolution increasing the current millage from 23.6 to 26.6.  
 
The previous request for a millage increase was approved in 2015. 
 
Enclosed you will find a resolution from the Board of Commissioners approving the millage request as 
well as all required documentation for needed increase. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter. Should you need further information we 
ask that you contact our Fire Chief, Gary A. Gresham. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Board of Commissioners 
Tigerville Fire Department 
864-895-8855 


